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Marie Tedesco Scott Announced as a Fellow for Nashville Bar
Foundation’s 2024 Class

News

4.05.24


Announced in The Nashville Ledger, Marie Tedesco Scott was chosen by the Nashville Bar

Foundation to take part in its 2024 class of fellows.

This class “recognizes colleagues within the Nashville Bar who have been in practice for at least 10

years, made outstanding contributions to the legal profession and to the public good, and

demonstrated a strong commitment to the goals of the Foundation.”

Read more in The Nashville Ledger.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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